
I'm a partner in a housing and development consultancy working mainly on providing new affordable housing Os 
you can see from our Website, link below). I'm also a Highgate resident. As you can imagine, we're strongly in favour 
of new housing and believe that the interests of the badly housed (or those not housed at all) should take 
precedence over the well-housed. However, this doesn't extend to being in favour of all new development — and 
particularly the plans for Athlone House, which are quite frankly an insult to the local community. Like I hope 
thousands of others, I urge you to reject this grandiose and tasteless scheme. 


